
January 2023

Dear Parent,
Yearbook and Leavers Hoodie Permission

During the next few months we will be organising the yearbook and hoodies for year 11 students.
Before this process begins, we will need your consent for your child’s name to be included in both
the yearbook and the back of the hoodie, and consent for your child’s photographs to appear in the
yearbook.

A yearbook will be costing £21 each and hoodies £23 for personalised, £20 for non-personalised.
These will be available to buy on an online shop and a link will be made available to you once we
have permission.

Please note that even if your child does not intend to purchase these items, it is important you
complete the form as we will be unable to include your child within these items if we do not have
your permission.

Please can you complete this google form by the 17th February

Yours sincerely

Miss R Till
Head of Turing House

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScfzaC_nGu96kGFEbdR4V_y2r1MCAvX-ngshrpImCHtal4IQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

